
Remember! 
Due to a couple of children 

in school with severe 

allergies please could you 

NOT bring: Blueberries, 

Broad beans, Kiwi, Pineapple 

or Peaches Nectarines and 

Bananas, or products 

containing any of these 

ingredients in school at any 

time.  

Many 

Thanks. 

Absences 

Please remember all 

absences will be rec-

orded for your child 

as UNAUTHORISED 

unless your child is 

unwell, there is a 

new baby in the 

family or there has 

been a bereavement. 

 

Voluntary School 

Fund 
 

We do not have a PTA 

and rely on monies do-

nated by parents for 

extra resources, mate-

rials or experiences for 

the children. We do 

appreciate a regular 

half termly contribution 

of £5.00. 

Safeguarding 

We advise that adults do 

not enter the toilets. If 

your child needs help please 

ask a member of staff to 

help them. Keeping your 

child safe is our utmost 

priority. 

          Important Notice! 

PHOTOS 

If you would 

like a family/

group photo 

please come to 

the garden 

room outside 

between 8.30 

and 9.15am or 

3.15 to 3.45pm. 

SPARE CLOTHES 

If you have any spare 

warm winter clothes 

please could you bring 

them in for the chil-

dren. Children have 

accidents and these 

clothes come in useful. 

Alternatively it would 

be a good idea to have 

spare clothes in your 

child’s bag. Also any 

shoes or wellies. 
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Thread Worms 

and Head Lice 

If you notice your 

child scratching 

their bottom or 

head excessively, 

seek medical ad-

vise for treat-

ment. 

29th Sep Child’s Individual  

photo 

15th Oct Volunteer Day 

20th Oct Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 



 

Naming Clothes. 

Please could you 

remember to put 

your child’s name 

on coats and 

clothes. We find 

several children 

have similar coats 

and these are easily 

misplaced if not 

named. Along with 

jumpers and cardi-

gans. 

Please do not encourage your 

child to press the Green 

Safety Button on the internal 

entry door. 

Please be patient when ac-

cessing the nursery. We have 

the top lock on the first en-

trance door which we will 

have to release to let you in.  

If your child has a bumped 

head while at nursery, you 

will receive  a call from a 

member of staff, this is 

standard practice regarding 

a head injury. However it is 

your choice whether you 

wish to take your child 

home, or keep them at 

nursery. You will receive a 

slip about any injuries sus-

tained at nursery, if your 

child has had one. Please 

remember to take them 

home at pick up time, they 

should be with your child’s 

possessions. 

 

 

TAPESTRY 

 
If you have any problems or 

queries regarding Tapestry 

please email, 

Our nursery key worker  

Helen Brazier at 

helen.brazier@yorkroad.herts.

sch.uk 

 Safety Button 

If you are filling your smartie tube, please could you return them to the school office by Friday 29th September. We will let you know how much we have collected and which computers we will be 
buying 

to assist 
your 

child's 
learning. 

 

 

NO MOBILE
 PHONES 

INDOORS!! 

Photos 

Fri 29th September 


